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Global Edition has been adapted to meet the needs of
courses outside of the United States and does not align
with the instructor and student resources available with
the US edition.
Essentials of Logistics and Management, Third Edition
Corynne Jaffeux 2012-12-11 The logistician plays a
critical role in the growth of his or her company – in
this third edition of Essentials of Logistics, the
conceptual framework in which all the stakes and themes
of logistics is systematically analyzed, with a strong
focus on the role of the supply chain. Indeed, many
elements are critical to the successful logistical
strategy: customer relation management, interactive
information support, production optimization and process
development, vision, strategy and operations management,
and human resources and resource allocation. Growing out
of a successful course given by the International
Institute for the Management of Logistics (IML) of the
Swiss Federal Institute of Technology (EPFL), in
Lausanne, and by the Ecole des Ponts-ParisTech (ENPC),
the purpose of this book is to present a methodology
allowing the reader to understand and act based on the
critical factors embedded in the design of strategy.
Concepts are thus combined with practical examples.
Transversal vision and detailed case studies highlight
the main themes of modern logistics and daily
preoccupations of logisticians. The book is addressed to
all professionals of logistics: managers, planners and
engineers; as well as to graduate students specializing
in the field.
Fundamentals of Corporate Finance Stephen A. Ross
2018-02 "The authors aim to present corporate finance as
the working of a small number of integrated and powerful
intuitions, rather than a collection of unrelated
topics. They develop the central concepts of modern
finance: arbitrage, net present value, efficient
markets, agency theory, options, and the trade-off
between risk and return, and use them to explain
corporate finance with a balance of theory and
application. The Twelfth Edition includes many exciting
new research findings as well as the incorporation of
the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act (TCJA) throughout the text."-From publisher.
Foundations of Airline Finance Bijan Vasigh 2019-07-02
There are few industries that have had a more profound
impact on business and society over the last century
than aviation. This book is an accessible, up-to-date
introduction to the current state of the aviation
industry which provides readers with the tools necessary
to understand the volatile and often complicated nature
of airline finance. Understanding finance is critical in
any industry; however, the financial track record of the
airline industry places even more importance on
effective financial management. Foundations of Airline
Finance provides an introduction to the basics of
finance – including time value of money, the valuation
of assets, and revenue management – and the particular
intricacies of airline finance where there can be wild

International Encyclopedia of Hospitality Management 2nd
edition Abraham Pizam 2012-06-25 The International
Encyclopedia of Hospitality Management is the definitive
reference work for any individual studying or working in
the hospitality industry. There are 185 Hospitality
Management degrees in the UK alone. This new edition
updates and significantly revises twenty five per cent
of the entries and has an additional twenty new entries.
New online material makes it the most up-to-date and
accessible hospitality management encyclopedia on the
market. It covers all of the relevant issues in the
field of hospitality management from a sectoral level
(lodging, restaurants/food service, time-share, clubs
and events) as well as a functional one (accounting and
finance, marketing, strategic management, human
resources, information technology and facilities
management). Its unique, user-friendly structure enables
readers to find exactly the information they require at
a glance – whether they require broad detail that takes
a more cross-sectional view across each subject field or
more focused information that looks closely at specific
topics and issues within the hospitality industry today.
EBOOK: Essentials of Investments: Global Edition Zvi
Bodie 2013-01-16 Introducing... Essentials of
Investments, 9th Global Edition, by Zvi Bodie, Alex Kane
and Alan J. Marcus. We are pleased to present this
Global Edition, which has been developed specifically to
meet the needs of international Investment students. A
market leader in the field, this text emphasizes asset
allocation while presenting the practical applications
of investment theory without unnecessary mathematical
detail. The ninth edition includes new coverage on the
roots and fallout from the recent financial crisis and
provides increased content on the changes in market
structure and trading technology. Enhancements to this
new Global Edition include: - New ‘On the market front’
boxes highlight important investment concepts in real
world situations across the globe, to promote student
thinking without taking a full case study approach.
Topics include short-selling in Europe & Asia, credit
default swaps and the debt crisis in Greece and include
examples from Commerzbank, JP Morgan, Facebook, CocaCola, Santander, The European Energy Exchange, plus many
more! - Revised worked examples illustrate problems
using both real and fictional scenarios from across the
world to help students develop their problem solving
skills. Regional examples include Hutchinson Whampoa
(Asia), The Emirates Group (The Middle East) and KLM
Royal Dutch Airlines (The Netherlands). - Revised end-of
chapter material includes brand new global questions and
global internet exercises that feature currencies,
companies and scenarios from Europe, Middle East, Africa
and Asia to increase engagement for international
students. - Global Edition of Connect Plus Finance,
McGraw-Hill’s web-based assignment and assessment
platform with eBook access, helps students learn faster,
study more efficiently, and retain more knowledge. This
essentials-corporate-finance-8th-edition
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fluctuations in both revenues and costs. The third
edition of this text has been extensively updated to
reflect the many changes in the air transport industry
that have taken place since the publication of the
second edition, and features an expanded chapter on
aircraft leasing and many new international case
examples. This thorough introduction to aviation finance
is valuable reading as a general, introductory financial
text, or as reading in specialized airline finance
classes.
Finance Essentials Scott Moeller 2012-04-26 Collated by
Scott Moeller of Cass Business School, this collection
brings together the informative articles a budding
finance practitioner needs to operate effectively in
today's corporate environment. Bringing together core
finance knowledge and cutting-edge research topics in an
engaging and effective way, this text is the ideal
companion for all practitioners and students of finance.
You will find insights into the practical applications
of theory in key areas such as balance sheets and cash
flow, financial regulation and compliance, funding and
investment, governance and ethics, mergers and
acquisitions, and operations and performance.
Contributors to this collection include some of the
leading experts in their respective fields: Aswath
Damodaran, Harold Bierman, Jr, Andreas Jobst, Frank J.
Fabozzi, Ian Bremmer, Javier Estrada, Marc J. Epstein,
Henrik Cronqvist, Daud Vicary Abdullah, Meziane Lasfer,
Dean Karlan, Norman Marks, Seth Armitage, and many
others. In this collection you will discover: * Over 80
best-practice articles, providing the best guidance on
issues ranging from risk management and capital
structure optimization through to market responses to
M&A transactions and general corporate governance * Over
65 checklists forming step-by-step guides to essential
tasks, from hedging interest rates to calculating your
total economic capital * 55 carefully selected
calculations and ratios to monitor firms' financial
health * A fully featured business and finance
dictionary with over 5,000 definitions
Quantitative Corporate Finance John B. Guerard, Jr.
2007-10-04 The book addresses several problems in
contemporary corporate finance: optimal capital
structure, both in the US and in the G7 economies; the
Capital Asset Pricing Model (CAPM) and the Arbitrage
Pricing Model (APT) and the implications for the cost of
capital; dividend policy; sales forecasting and pro
forma statement analysis; leverage and bankruptcy; and
mergers and acquisitions. It is designed to be used as
an advanced graduate corporate financial management
textbook.
Essentials of Logistics and Management Corynne Jaffeux
2012-12-11 The logistician plays a critical role in the
growth of his or her company - in this third edition of
Essentials of Logistics, the conceptual framework in
which all the stakes and themes of logistics is
systematically analyzed, with a strong focus on the role
of the supply chain.Indeed, many elements are critical
to the successful logistical strateg
Fundamentals for Corporate Finance Richard A. Brealey
2019 Revised edition of Fundamentals of corporate
finance, [2018]
Corporate Financial Analysis Diana R. Harrington 1993
Corporate Financial Analysis provides the necessary
tools to improve decision-making with practical, current
examples of financial analysis in business situation. It
focuses on today's global business environment to allow
planning for the future.
Fundamentals of Corporate Finance Richard A Brealey
2014-09-08 Fundamentals of Corporate Finance, by
Brealey, Myers and Marcus, provides students with a
solid framework of theory and application to use well
after they complete the course. This author team is
known for their outstanding research, teaching efforts,
and world-renowned finance textbooks, so it's no
essentials-corporate-finance-8th-edition

surprise that they provide clear exposition of difficult
material without sacrificing up-to-date, technically
correct treatments. And with the Eighth Edition, McGrawHill’s adaptive learning component, LearnSmart, provides
assignable modules that help students master chapter
core concepts and come to class more prepared. In
addition, resources within Connect help students solve
financial problems and apply what they’ve learned.
Brealey's personable writing style and world-leading
content combine with a complete digital solution to help
students achieve higher outcomes in the course. Connect
is the only integrated learning system that empowers
students by continuously adapting to deliver precisely
what they need, when they need it, and how they need it,
so that your class time is more engaging and effective.
Investments Zvi Bodie 2009 "Investments, 8th edition, by
Bodie, Kane, and Marcus keeps the best blend of
practical and theoretical coverage while incorporating
new and important topics in the world of investments.
This text continues the tradition of an appropriate
rigor and clear writing style for the MBA investments
student. The unifying theme that security markets are
nearly efficient, meaning that most securities are
usually priced appropriately given their risk and return
attributes, is continued in the 8th edition."--BOOK
JACKET.
EBOOK: Behavioral Corporate Finance, 2/e SHEFRIN
2018-05-18 EBOOK: Behavioral Corporate Finance, 2/e
Firm Value Paolo Saona Hoffmann 2018-08-01 This edited
volume aims to discuss the most contemporary state of
the determinants of the firm value. This book presents
theoretical works as well as empirical studies that
contrast the arguments offered by the leading, groundbreaking theories on the firm value. What variables
determine the firm value? Are these determinants
controllable or uncontrollable by the managers of the
companies? Is the impact of corporate governance systems
on the firm value symmetrical between different
institutional contexts? Do the financial reports affect
the value of the firm? What role does corporate social
responsibility play as a determinant of the firm value?
These and other questions are analyzed and scrutinized
step by step throughout this book.
EBOOK: Analysis for Financial Management HIGGINS
2015-01-15 EBOOK: Analysis for Financial Management
BUSINESS ACCOUNTING AND FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT SUBHASH
CHANDRA DAS 2013-06-03 This comprehensive and concise
book critically examines the essential principles,
practices and approaches to financial accounting, cost
and management accounting, and financial management.
This book is intended for the postgraduate students of
management and commerce. Besides, it is equally useful
for the students of engineering and technology. The
objective of this book is to assist the students and
readers in developing an understanding of the theories
of various branches of accounting and financial
management, and to integrate the knowledge with practice
in evaluating the strategic management decisions. The
book contains thirty-three chapters divided into three
parts. Part A comprising ten chapters discusses the key
principles and practices of financial accounting. Part B
containing eight chapters explains various methods and
techniques of cost and management accounting. Part C
comprising fifteen chapters provides an insight into the
numerous dimensions of financial management policies and
practices. Key Features • A systematic presentation of
the subject matter, supported with substantial number of
Examples, Diagrams and Tables for easy understanding. •
The topics of ‘Accounting for Fixed Assets’ (Chapter 4),
‘Depreciation Accounting’ (Chapter 5), ‘Revenue
Recognition’ (Chapter 6), ‘Accounting for Inventories’
(Chapter 8) and ‘Cash Flow Statement’ (Chapter 20) have
been written thoroughly in accordance with the
Accounting Standards (AS) issued by the ICAI. • Review
questions covering examination problems and their
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answers are given at the end of each chapter. The
detailed answers are available in the Instructors’
Manual. • An exhaustive glossary of terms have been
provided to explain the core concepts. • Solutions
Manual is also available.
Wiley CMA Learning System Exam Review 2013, Financial
Planning, Performance and Control, + Test Bank IMA
2012-12-31 Part 1: Financial Planning, Performance and
Control Includes access to the Online Test Bank, which
contains over 850 multiple-choice questions Multiplechoice question feedback helps CMA candidates focus on
areas where they need the most work Prepare for the
actual CMA exam with Section Practice Tests and a
cumulative Part 1 exam Assess your progress with
knowledge check questions/answers and sample essay
questions Looks at basic budgeting concepts and
forecasting techniques Deals with the methods of
comparing actual financial performance to the budget
Helps candidates prepare a solid study plan with exam
tips Feature section examines the topics of Planning,
Budgeting and Forecasting, Performance Management, Cost
Management, Internal Controls, and Professional Ethics
Based on the CMA body of knowledge developed by the
Institute of Certified Management Accountants (ICMA),
Wiley CMA Learning System Exam Review 2013 features
content derived from the exam Learning Outcome
Statements (LOS). Passing the CMA exam on your first
attempt is possible. We'd like to help. IMA, the
association of accountants and financial professionals
in business, is one of the largest and most respected
associations focused exclusively on advancing the
management accounting profession. Globally, IMA supports
the profession through research, the CMA (Certified
Management Accountant) program, continuing education,
networking, and advocacy of the highest ethical business
practices. IMA has a global network of more than 65,000
members in 120 countries and 200 local chapter
communities. IMA provides localized services through its
offices in Montvale, NJ, USA; Zurich, Switzerland;
Dubai, UAE; and Beijing, China. For more information
about IMA, please visit www.imanet.org.
Inventory Management Mohamad Y. Jaber 2009-08-11 As
markets become more dynamic and competitive, companies
must reconsider how they view inventory and make changes
to their production and inventory systems. They must
begin to think outside the classical box and develop a
new paradigm of inventory management. Exploring the
trend away from classical models based on economic order
quantities to dependent demand systems, Inventory
Management: Non-Classical Views comes as a just-in-time
resource. Explore the new role of inventories in
business enterprises This book discusses a new paradigm
for inventory management that is responsive to dynamic
changes in the economy. It explores: Inventory systems
that provide flexibility Inventory performance measures
other than using cost as a means to control inventory
Inventory as a contributor to customer value creation,
rather than a liability The book also examines why
energy and the environment are to be considered in
inventory decisions, the non-classical application of
inventory management in fields such as healthcare and
disaster relief, and non-classical approaches to
measuring the performance of inventory such as
information theory, fuzzy sets, and thermodynamics.
While many factors may change, one certainty is that the
global economy is becoming increasingly dynamic.
Planting the seeds for new research in inventory control
and management, this book outlines the evolving role of
inventories in business enterprises. It explores how to
create inventory management as a tool for continued
success regardless of market fluctuations and economic
variances.
Encyclopedia of Education Economics and Finance Dominic
J. Brewer 2014-08-25 Economics can be a lens for
understanding the behavior of schools, districts,
essentials-corporate-finance-8th-edition

states, and nations in meeting education needs of their
populaces, as well as for understanding the individual
decisions made by administrators, teachers, and
students. Insights from economics help decision makers
at the state level understand how to raise and
distribute funds for public schools in an equitable
manner for both schools and taxpayers. Economics also
can assist researchers in analyzing effects of school
spending and teacher compensation on student outcomes.
And economics can provide important insights into public
debates on issues such as whether to offer vouchers for
subsidizing student attendance at private schools. This
two-volume encyclopedia contains over 300 entries by
experts in the field that cover these issues and more.
Features: This work of 2 volumes (in both print and
electronic formats) contains 300-350 signed entries by
significant figures in the field. Entries conclude with
cross-references and suggestions for further readings to
guide students to in-depth resources. Although organized
in A-to-Z fashion, a thematic “Reader’s Guide” in the
front matter groups related entries by topic. Also in
the front matter, a chronology provides students with
historical perspective on the development of education
economics and finance as a field of study The entire
work concludes with a Resources appendix and a
comprehensive Index. In the electronic version, the
index, Reader's Guide, and cross references combine to
provide effective search-and-browse capabilities.
Corporate Finance Seohee Park 2020-09-03 This book will
help you gain a master of business administration (MBA)
degree. Think you’ve got what it takes to become a
future leader? An MBA could help you achieve those
goals. Intensive, competitive and highly respected, the
Master of Business Administration (MBA) is an elite
professional qualification. This book provides best
reports with good grades. Reading the papers, you can
get a sense of how to write a good paper to get good
grades. This is a book that tells you how to get good
grades on MBA courses in the U.S. For the MBA course,
students have to take a total of 36 credits. Each class
is worth 3 credits and the students should take 12
classes. It's a series of 12 books, one book for each
subject. This book is a collection of best answers for
the "Corporate Finance" subject.
Wiley CMA Learning System Exam Review 2013, Financial
Planning, Performance and Control, Online Intensive
Review + Test Bank IMA 2012-12-31 This bundled product
suite includes the Wiley CMA Learning System Part 1:
Financial Planning, Performance and Control which covers
the topics of Planning, Budgeting, and Forecasting,
Performance Management, Cost Management, Internal
Controls, and Professional Ethics. In addition, it
includes Part 1 of the self-study online intensive
review as well as access to the test bank with over 900
questions.
Business and Management Education in China Ilan Alon
2005 This pioneering book offers a unique constellation
of essays focused on the important social and economic
changes affecting educational institutions in China. It
provides an in-depth examination of the potential and
obstacles for business and management education in the
world''s second largest economy and most populated
country. This volume is an essential resource for anyone
with an interest in teaching, developing a new program,
or entering into a joint venture in China. A wide range
of topics, such as economic transition, pedagogical
issues, professional training and alliance formation,
are discussed from the standpoint of deans, educators,
directors and consultants of educational institutions
hailing from both the East and the West.
Mastering Corporate Finance Essentials Stuart A. McCrary
2010-02-08 An essential guide to corporate finance
Understanding corporate finance is a necessity for
financial practitioners who struggle every day to find
the right balance between maximizing corporate value and
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reducing a firm's financial risk. Divided into two
comprehensive parts, Mastering Corporate Finance
Essentials presents the material by example, using an
extended scenario involving a new business formation. In
Part One, present and future value mathematics are
introduced followed by a number of applications using
the tools. In Part Two, statistics as applied to finance
are examined, with detailed discussions of standard
deviations, correlations, and how they impact
diversification. Through theory and real-world examples
this book provides a solid grounding in corporate
finance Other titles by Stuart McCrary include:
Mastering Financial Accounting Essentials, How to Create
and Manage a Hedge Fund, and Hedge Fund Course Covers
the essential elements of this field, from traditional
capital budgeting concepts and methods of valuing
investment projects under uncertainty to the importance
of "real-options" in the decision-making process This
reliable resource offers a hands-on approach to
corporate finance that will allow you to gain a solid
understanding of this discipline.
Essentials of Health Care Finance William O. Cleverley
2017-02-15 "This trusted resource explores finance
theory and its practical application in health care
across a full range of facilities, from hospitals and
home health agencies to skilled nursing facilities,
surgical centers and private physician practices. The
vast, complex nature of the U.S. health care system
renders traditional approaches to finance insufficient.
Importantly, Essentials of Health Care Finance couches
its discussion of economics, accounting and financial
topics firmly within the unique context of the health
care industry. Relevant and readable, this Eighth
Edition of Essentials of Health Care Finance is fully
revised and updated with current, real-world examples of
financial problems and solutions as well as the latest
financial ratio standards. This new edition also
introduces ICD-10 coding and offers comprehensive
coverage of the impact of the Affordable Care Act in all
relevant chapters."-International Journal of Economics and Business Studies
Siddhartha Sarkar
Essentials of Corporate Financial Management Glen Arnold
2007 This text on corporate financial management covers
topics such as project appraisal, risk and project
appraisal, equity capital, debt finance, value-based
management, capital structure, and dividend policy.
Corporate Finance Stephen A. Ross 2018-10 This text
conveys the most important corporate finance concepts
and applications at a level that is approachable to the
widest possible audience. The concise format, managerial
context, design and student-friendly writing style are
key attributes to this text.
Encyclopedia of Sports Management and Marketing Linda E.
Swayne 2011 "This four-volume set introduces, on the
management side, principles and procedures of economics,
budgeting and finance; leadership; governance;
communication; business law and ethics; and human
resources practices; all in the sports context. On the
marketing side this reference resource explores two
broad streams: marketing of sport and of sport-related
products (promoting a particular team or selling teamand sport-related merchandise, for example), and using
sports as a platform for marketing non-sports products,
such as celebrity endorsements of a particular brand of
watch or the corporate sponsorship of a tennis
tournament. Together, these four volumes offer a
comprehensive and authoritative overview of the state of
sports management and marketing today, providing an
invaluable print or online resource for student
researchers"-ESSENTIALS CORPORATE FINANCE Stephen Ross 2013-01-23 The
integrated solutions for Ross's Essentials of Corporate
Finance have been specifically designed to help improve
student performance, meaning that students are prepared
essentials-corporate-finance-8th-edition

for and engaged in class, and they can successfully
solve problems and analyse the results. McGraw-Hill's
adaptive learning component, LearnSmart, provides
assignable modules that help students master chapter
core concepts and come to class more prepared. In
addition, resources within Connect help students solve
financial problems and apply what they've learned. Ross
Essentials' succinct coverage, managerial focus, and
strong end-of-chapter content combine with a complete
digital solution to help your students achieve higher
outcomes in the course. Connect is the only integrated
learning system that empowers students by continuously
adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they
need it, and how they need it, so that your class time
is more engaging and effective.
Enterprise Information Systems David L Olson 2009-10-28
This book analyzes various aspects of enterprise
information systems (EIS), including enterprise resource
planning, customer relationship management, supply chain
management systems, and business process reengineering.
It describes the evolution and functions of these
systems, focusing on issues related to their
implementation and upgrading. Enhanced with pedagogical
features, the book can be read by graduate and
undergraduate students, as well as senior management and
executives involved in the study and evaluation of EIS.
Ebook: Real Estate Finance and Investments BRUEGGEMAN
2010-06-16 Ebook: Real Estate Finance and Investments
Real Estate Finance & Investments William B. Brueggeman
2008 The 13th edition continues to provide students with
the tools they need to understand and analyse real
estate markets and the investment alternatives available
to both debt and equity investors.
Corporate Finance Stephen Ross 2012-09-27 Corporate
Finance, by Ross, Westerfield, and Jaffe emphasizes the
modern fundamentals of the theory of finance, while
providing contemporary examples to make the theory come
to life. The authors aim to present corporate finance as
the working of a small number of integrated and powerful
intuitions, rather than a collection of unrelated
topics. They develop the central concepts of modern
finance: arbitrage, net present value, efficient
markets, agency theory, options, and the trade-off
between risk and return, and use them to explain
corporate finance with a balance of theory and
application. The Tenth Edition includes many exciting
new research findings as well as an enhanced Connect
Finance, now with even more student learning resources.
Connect is the only integrated learning system that
empowers students by continuously adapting to deliver
precisely what they need, when they need it, and how
they need it, so that your class time is more engaging
and effective.
Measuring Business Interruption Losses and Other
Commercial Damages Patrick A. Gaughan 2009-08-07 An
updated explanation of the methodology for how lost
profits should be measured Now fully revised and
updated, focused on commercial litigation and the many
common types of cases, this is the only book in the
field to explain the complicated process of measuring
business interruption damages. The book features an easy
to understand and apply, step-by-step process for how
losses should be measured so as to be accurate and
reliable and consistent with the relevant laws. With a
new chapter on the economics of punitive damages, the
new edition also explains detailed methods for measuring
damages in contract litigation, intellectual property
lawsuits, antitrust, and securities cases. This new
Second Edition incorporates the latest developments in
the fields of economics and accounting, while also
integrating the most current changes in case law. Here's
what you will find Each chapter includes new materials
and updated content Added websites for sources of data
Includes a website for updated tables that can be
utilized by readers A section of the new cases involving
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Daubert challenges to economists Includes methods on how
to do industry research A new section covering the
equity risk premium and the various recent research
studies, which set forth the debate on what the premium
should be Containing exhibits, tables, and graphs, new
cases involving Dauber, how to do industry research,
equity risk premium, research studies on the
marketability discount, anti-trust, punitive damages,
and more, Measuring Business Interruption Losses and
Other Commercial Damages, Second Edition incorporates
the relevant literature and research that has come out
in this field over the past four years.
Ebook: Principles of Corporate Finance BREALEY
2010-07-16 Ebook: Principles of Corporate Finance
Essentials of Investments Zvi Bodie 2009-09-25 The
market leading undergraduate investments textbook,
Essentials of Investments, 8e by Bodie, Kane and Marcus,
emphasizes asset allocation while presenting the
practical applications of investment theory. The authors
have eliminated unnecessary mathematical detail and
concentrate on the intuition and insights that will be
useful to practitioners throughout their careers as new
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ideas and challenges emerge from the financial
marketplace. The eighth edition has been fully updated
to reflect the recent financial crisis and includes a
new chapter on Hedge Funds.
Ebook: Fundamentals of Corporate Finance Brealey; Myers;
2016-04-16 Ebook: Fundamentals of Corporate Finance
Business Information Sources Lorna M. Daniells 1993
Lists and describes the various types of general
business reference sources and sources having to do with
specific management functions and fields
EBOOK: Investments - Global edition Zvi Bodie 2014-03-16
We are pleased to present this Global Edition, which has
been developed specifically to meet the needs of
internationalInvestment students. A market leader in the
field, this text introduces major issues of concern to
all investors and placesemphasis on asset allocation. It
gives students the skills to conduct a sophisticated
assessment of watershed current issuesand debates. Bodie
Investments' blend of practical and theoretical coverage
combines with a complete digital solution tohelp your
students achieve higher outcomes in the course.
E-book: Essentials of Corporate Finance Ross 2016-04-16
E-book: Essentials of Corporate Finance
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